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Teton School District No. 401 
 
INSTRUCTION 2125 
 
Annual Public Forums 
 
The district will conduct a public forum during each spring semester to allow stakeholders an 
opportunity to receive information regarding the standards and assessments, and provide 
feedback to the Standards and Assessment Committee.  The annual public forum may take place 
at a regularly scheduled board meeting.  
 
Notice of the annual public forum will be published in a local newspaper of general circulation 
on two (2) occasions at least one week apart.  Notice will also be posted at each school in the 
district and will be published in the district’s newsletter immediately preceding the forum.   
 
During the forum, reports will be given regarding the status of the district’s planning and 
implementation of standards and assessments.   
 
Stakeholders will be invited to make public comment regarding the matters addressed in the 
reports.  The forum chairperson has the right to set reasonable restrictions on the presentation of 
public input, including, but not limited to, restricting the time period for such comment and 
accepting written comments.  The information received via public input will be considered by the 
Standards and Assessment Committee.   
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